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Angela Charles

From: Tiffany Brown on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 3:50 PM
To: Andrea Mick
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 46853)

Per your conversation with Carlotta, we will be rejecting this filing. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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